
            
 
 

 

If You Missed the Meeting… 
  

 

… on Wednesday, April , 2021, President Oliver promptly opened our  Zoom online meeting at 7:10 a.m. Mike 
Crawford, our Family of Rotary Rotarian led us in the Pledge.  Kevin presented a very meaningful inspiration. 
President Oliver, being on top of things, then jumped right in and introduced our very efficient Secretary, Barb D., 
who introduced guest speaker, and other guests. 

 President’s Announcements:  

• President Oliver welcomed all who logged in this morning. 

• President Oliver introduced a change to our Club Bylaws. We will be adding another dues category to the 
bylaws. There will now be a Remote Membership group. The dues for this group will be $110 per quarter. 
A copy of the Bylaws change can be found here. From the date of this notice there will be a vote by the 
club in 10 days, or on May 5th.  

 
Other Announcements: 
 

• Ed reminded us that Brad B Jammin is still available. If you want Ed to pick up your order this coming 
Tuesday, place your order with Brad B Jammin, then call Ed who will pick up your order. 

• Lori told us about the Adams Five Star Foundation golf tournament coming soon. Call Lori for more info. 

• Loren, our Secretary of the Treasury at the World Headquarters building of the EarlyWord 
Publishing Company and Financials Group, reminded us that members need to get their 4th 
Quarter dues paid.  

• Loren  also announced the addition of our new post, Greeter! Kathe Graves has accepted this very 
important position. Thank you, Kathe, for stepping up and providing the valuable service. 

• Roger asked to volunteeers for the C4K distribution coming this Saturday. Please come the Hidden Lakes 
Hi School at 8:30 to give some deserving kids a computer.  

• Brian told us about the upcoming Golf Scramble to support our Scholarship fund. It will be on Monday, 
June 24th at Legacy Ridge Golf Club. Call Ryan Holocher at 720-625- 3300 for details. To sign up visit 
http://www.westminster710rotary.com 

 
Our program this morning was a highly informative presentation by Kari Knutsen who gave us some insight and 
instruction about how we can build our own Mission Statement. 

Bill, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the few, but very energetic, Rotarians who 
attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get 
the app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world. 
 
Mike was extolled by President Oliver who thanked him for being an important member of the 7:10 Rotary Club 
and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. His prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be 

found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which can be 
found on the 7:10 web site at: www.westminster710rotary.org/newsletter.cfm. 
 
 Brian gave us a short Rotary Moment about the upcoming District Conference at the Arvada Center. It starts this 
Thursday. We need 30 more people to sign up. To do that go to www.district5450.org to register. 
 
Rich had a Thought for the Day. 
 
 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test. 
 
 Yours in Rotary Service,  
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